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The library has regrettably made the decision to cancel all of our programming and outreach through

May 31, 2020, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and its effect on our community. We are

following the best practices and orders recommended by our Provincial Health Authority and Dr.

Bonnie Henry.

The cancellations include:

Recording studio bookings

Digitization & creation station bookings

Tech Connect appointments

Outreach visits

Library room bookings

The library continues to offer many services online and via phone, Monday through Saturday, 10 a.m.

to 5 p.m. You can reach us via phone at 604-998-3450; email at info@nvcl.ca; or chat with us using

the red icon in your browser window.

We encourage you to connect with us and engage in our digital programs that are posted on our

YouTube channel daily at 10 a.m.

Thank you for your continued patience as we navigate these uncertain times. We hope to see you in

person again soon!
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